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This Halloween, the University of Lethbridge has a treat 
for those who love a good ghost story  
 
City of Lethbridge Councillor Belinda Crowson (BSc/BEd ’99) will be on hand to unveil 
the digital collection of ghost stories she recorded 
 
The Ghost Stories of Lethbridge digital collection has been in the works since the 
beginning of the year and is comprised of 19 recordings of ghost stories from local 
historian Belinda Crowson.  
 
WHAT: Launching of the Ghost Stories of Lethbridge digital collection 
 
WHEN: 11 a.m. | Tuesday, October 31 
 
WHERE: University Library, Level 10 
 
A sampling of titles from the collection is bound to send a chill down your spine — the 
Haunted Farm House, St. Patrick’s Cemetery, The Ghost of the Union Train Station and 
The Blue Ghost of Fleetwood. In these stories, you’ll learn about the mother who heard 
the ghost of her baby daughter at St. Patrick’s Cemetery, the footsteps that are 
sometimes heard in the attic of the old train station and the ghost that hushed a crying 
baby in a farmhouse near Wilson Siding. 
 
Media are invited to attend the launch to get spooked out by Crowson and her ghoulish 
and ghastly ghost stories. 
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Contact:  
 
Trevor Kenney, News & Information Manager  
403-329-2710 
403-360-7639 (cell) 
trevor.kenney@uleth.ca 
@ULethbridge 
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Our University’s Blackfoot name is Iniskim, meaning Sacred Buffalo Stone. The University 
is located in traditional Blackfoot Confederacy territory. We honour the Blackfoot people 
and their traditional ways of knowing in caring for this land, as well as all Indigenous 
Peoples who have helped shape and continue to strengthen our University community. 


